
TOWN COMMISSIONERS’ WORKING MEETING 
CHARLESTOWN, MARYLAND 

October 22, 2024 
6:00 PM 

Town Hall, 241 Market Street and via Zoom 
 

Attendees: Rob Rinehart, Richard Mahan, Jackie Akers, Tom Costanzi, Bryan Lightner, and Kathy 
SanDoe, President Capano was unable to attend. 

Public: None 

Zoom: None 

Vice President Rinehart called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.   

Commissioner Costanzi was asked to lead the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Old Business 

None  
New Business 
Proposed Charter Changes – Commissioner Rinehart: The Town Charter is an umbrella that 
allows for developing more specific codes and ordinances.  Commissioner Akers noted the 
updates would remove dates and outdated language and improved code alignment.  The proposed 
changes will be discussed and compiled and sent to the Town Attorney for legal form and 
sufficiency.  Commissioner Mahan suggested AI could be used for improving the grammar.  
After discussion of the proposed changes, Commissioner Akers motioned to adjourn the meeting.  
Commissioner Rinehart seconded.  Approved 4-0. 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Kathy SanDoe, Town Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 


